
Wednesday June 26 

Woodley Park News 

The Woodley Park Ace Hardware has a program called "Made in DC" which is 
intended to support businesses that make products locally. It and the eight other locally 
owned and operated Ace stores in DC and Maryland will dedicate a section of each 
store to showcase handmade products from an entrepreneur who lives in the DC or 
Maryland area. Applications are due July 5. More info here or contact Courtney Smith at 
Ace. 

The Washington Business Journal reports that JBG is moving ahead on its plan to 
convert to condos part of the Wardman Tower building of the Marriott Hotel (the older 
building on the corner of Woodley and Connecticut). It hopes to start work late 2013 and 
finish a year later. 

Thanks to the many in the community (including businesses Lebanese Taverna and 
Ace Hardware) who made the neighborhood picnic a success, and especially to Sarah 
Taber who made the plans and deployed the troops. 

John Goodman 

WPCA 
For more information, visit http://www.wpcaonline.org/ 
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